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Andrew Punnett  
By email: fyi-request-19505-82ff9fe1@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
Tēnā koe Andrew  
 
 
 
 

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 
Re: Kantar Public Independent Research 

 
 
 
Thank you for your email dated 30 May 2022, in which you requested information about the 
Kantar Public independent research survey on the council's preliminary response to the NPS-
UD. The specific details of your request and our response are below. 
 
“Please send me the methodology and complete set of results for the Kantar Public 
independent research survey on the council's preliminary response to the NPS-UD, 
excluding and personally identifiable information, such as names or addresses.” 
 
Please find attached the research report by Kantar Public for the National Policy Statement 
on Urban Development 2020 and 2021 amendments to the Resource Management Act – 
Public Opinion Survey. Included in this report are the results of the survey. The methodology 
for the research can be found on page 6. From page 40 onwards, there are full details of the 
sample profile including details such as gender, age, ethnicity, household size, household 
income, and local board. The report is also published online and can be found here, on the 
right side of the page, and below the timeline.  
 
While there is raw data from the survey available, some of the fields will require technical 
expertise and research background to understand. We have therefore provided the top-line 
results of the survey in the Excel sheet which include the full data set presented in clear-cut 
format. Please note the file is password protected. Please use the following password to 
access the file: Punnett830678 
 
Decisions relating to the information that is being released to you were made by John Duguid, 
General Manager Plans and Places. 
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You have the right to complain to the Ombudsman if you believe we have not responded 
appropriately to your request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
If you have any further queries, please contact me on 09 301 0101 quoting official information 
request number 8140010403. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Amanda Pillay 
Privacy and Official Information Coordinator 
Governance Services 


